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20th June 2024 
 

Wraparound Care 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am pleased to confirm that Heelands School, as part of the Blue Sky Federation, will be offering wrap around care 
following the closure of Little Robins Childcare on the 28th June. From Monday 1st July, we will be opening “Blue Sky 
Wraparound Care” and it will be open to children who attend Heelands and Bradwell Village School. It will still be 
located at the Little Robins Children’s Centre next door to Heelands School and the costs will remain the same for 
the time being as well as the operating hours of the wraparound care. Pupils from Bradwell Village School will still be 
walked over and collected from their school.  
 
Prices 
Breakfast Club (7.45am to 8.30am) - £5.75 
After School Club (3.10 – 6pm) - £12.75 
 
Registration forms will need to be completed again for all families who wish to use this facility and families must pay 
for the childcare in advance of the bookings. Over the next few months and into September we will be reviewing 
how we take bookings to make the process easier for parents/carers and the school.  
 
Our preferred methods of payment are childcare vouchers or bank transfers but we will accept cash which will need 
to be paid directly to Heelands Office.   
 
Bookings, payments and queries must be directed to finance@heelands.org. Bookings forms for parents/carers to 
book their child into wraparound care will be sent out by the end of this week and bookings for September can also 
be made. Children will not be allowed into wrapround care without a paid for booking.  
 
We are working on a new page on the Heelands School website which will have all the information regarding 
wraparound care.  
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Diane Farmer, School Business Manager at Heelands School 
on 01908 316306 or send an email to finance@heelands.org.  
 
Kind Regards 

 

Ian Fraser  
Executive Headteacher 
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